
SPORTS DAY 

Please may we apologise for having to 

rearrange the date for sports day.    

Forecasts at the start of the week were 

poor and that information, together with 

the huge downpour we had on 

Wednesday, contributed to our        

decision.  Safety is always the key   

factor when making such a decision, 

and we felt there could be too much 

surface water on the field meaning it 

would not be safe.  The new date is 

pencilled in for 12th July so please pray 

for good weather.   Parents are very 

welcome to attend, as in previous 

years. 

 READING RECOVERY AWARD 

Next Friday, I will be travelling to    Lon-

don with Mrs McGovern and Mrs Wear 

to collect the award for Reading recov-

ery school of the year.  We will be at-

tending the event at the                         

international Literacy Centre.  Most of 

you will know Mrs McGovern as our 

highly skilled reading recovery                   

teacher, and Mrs Wear is our lead 

practitioner in school who is                              

responsible for teaching and learning of 

Literacy as a whole.  I am                            

immensely proud of them both, and I 

am sure that anyone whose child has 

benefitted from reading recovery                  

sessions will understand how valuable 

and effective an intervention it is.  Gian 

will also be attending with his family as 

he received the ‘Reading Recovery 

Writer of the Year’ award.  We will be 

sure to share photos of the event next 

week.  Watch this space. 

TRANSITION DAY 

If your child is in year 6, please         

remember that on Wednesday your 

child will be spending the day at their 

new secondary school.  Please ensure 

they get their on time to make full    

advantage of their day.  We hope they 

have a fantastic time. 
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DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

 

5.7.2017 

All change      

day– schools go 

to their new       

classes.  Year 6 

to attend their 

allocated        

secondary 

school. 

 

11.7.2017 

Awards evening 

 

12.7.2017 

Rearranged date 

for sports day 

 

19.7.2017 

Whole school 

fun day 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in home, school and parish families.” 

  

Those children who are not in 

year 6 need to come to school as 

normal but they too will be 

spending the morning with their 

new teacher in their new       

classroom.  We have already 

noticed how much more grown 

up the children are seeming - 

they are all ready for the next 

stage in their education. 

BOOKFAIR 

 

                  

 

 

Our book fair has now arrived in 

school.  We try to keep this to a 

yearly event and always try to 

negotiate a deal with the         

company so we can offer you the 

very best value for money.  The 

deal we have managed to secure 

on this occasion is ‘BOGOF’ (Buy 

one get one free)  The cheapest 

book in any pair will be totally 

free.  The fair will be open every 

morning     before school and 

after school from Monday 3rd 

July to Friday 7th July (morning 

only)  The children will have the 

opportunity to visit the book fair 

with their class so they can 

browse the books on offer.  For 

EVERY BOOK purchased,      

children will be given a free    

raffle ticket and will be entered 

into a prize draw.  The winner will 

receive a £25 voucher to spend 

online on any scholastic book.  

We hope to see as many of you 

there as  possible.   

 

UNISON 

Are you or your partner a 

member of UNISON?  If so, 

you may be able to access 

funds to help pay for your 

child’s school uniform.  They 

are offering grants of up to 

£130 for their members.  

Please see the information 

below and do take them up 

on this offer if you are     

eligible to do so. 

 

 

There is a full sized poster 

at the end of the newsletter. 

 

Have wonderful weekend.  

If you have any concerns 

or worries, please do 

come and see me. 

Mrs Baylis 



 Our virtues for this term:: Faith-filled and hopeful 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Jesse Alfie 

Year 1 Alfie Grace 

Year 2 Lily-May Mariam 

Year 3 Nhyira Daniel 

Year 4 Siem Alfie 

Year 5 Casadie-Rae Rheana 

Year 6 Adrian Kewin 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who have 

had a birthday this week: 

Joliane, Jeremiasz, Jayden, Muhammad 

Reece’s Sports star: 

Football and netball team 

for participating in the rally. 

Class % Target met 

YEAR R 98 yes 

YEAR 1 95 no 

YEAR 2 95.4 no 

YEAR 3 99.3 yes 

YEAR 4 95.3 no 

YEAR 5 93.3 no 

YEAR 6 98.3 yes 

Well done to 

year 3 —

winners of the 

£5 this week 



 

DAILY PRAYER 

Asking in Faith 

Loving God, you long to shower me with  blessings, to fill my 

life with good things, yet there are times when I frustrate your 

gracious purpose and deprive myself of the riches you so 

freely offer.  I do not seek, so I do not find.  I do not ask, so I do 

not receive.  Forgive me the  shallowness of my values and the 

limitations of my understanding.  Teach me to set my heart on 

those things that have power to truly satisfy, which you so 

year to share with me.  In the name of Christ, I ask it. 

 

Lord Jesus Christ 

Guide my thinking, my living and my praying, that I may        

discern your will, follow your way and receive your blessing.  

Amen 

 




